
Welcome Back to Walton!! And a big welcome to our new families! 

Here is some information about our first two days back for students going into Grade 1-5. 

Thursday September 10, 2020 – 15 Minutes 

Students will meet their last year’s teacher outside and on the field for attendance purposes.  Your child 

will check in with their teacher for about 15 minutes.  The teachers will be taking attendance and 

explaining to the students a little bit about what Friday will look like.   

Please see the attached map for where students will find their last year’s teacher.   There will be signs 

posted with division numbers and teacher names.  For some students their teachers may be harder to 

find as their teacher is no longer at Walton and for the kindergarten students whose teachers are 

involved with the new kindergarten students.  In this case please check the map carefully.  It is marked 

with last year’s class. 

Once students are finished with their teacher they will be dismissed. Because the time frame is quite 

short parents are welcome to social distance behind the group of students.  You are also welcome to go 

for a quick walk and comeback. It is important parents/caregivers that you please leave the school 

grounds after your 15 minutes as there will be another group coming soon after.  Please make sure you 

are socially distancing from each other and giving the students room to socially distance with their 

teacher as well. 

Here are the times when students should arrive at school.  The chart shows alphabetical by last name. 

Since students are not in their cohorts, they will be physically distanced. 

Thursday,  
September 10 

Groups of Students 

9:00-9:15 A-D 

9:30-9:45 E-H 

10:00-10:15 I-L 

10:30-10:45 M-P 

11:00-11:15 Q-T 
11:30-11:45 U-Z 

  

  

 

Friday September 11, 2020 – 1 Hour 

Students will be returning to their last year’s classroom.  They will line up at the door they lined up at 

last year.  Parents of last year’s kindergarten students please read below the table to see where your 

child will go on Friday.  Students will wash their hands and will meet with their teacher to learn about 

some of the safety protocols that have been put into place.  Please help your child to line up socially 

distanced while waiting for their teacher. 

 

Since students are not in their cohorts, they will be physically distanced. 



Friday,  
September 11 

Groups of Students 

9:00-10:00 Students with last 
initials A-I 

 

  

  

11:00-12:00 Students with last 
initials J-R 

 
  

1:00-2:00 Students with last 
initials S-Z 

 

New students to Walton will come to the front door and will escorted to the library. They will then be 

dismissed at the front door. 

Last year’s Mandarin Kindergarten students will line up outside Door F.  This will be with one of our 

student services teachers. 

Last year’s Neighbourhood Kindergarten students will line up at the exterior gym door.  This is down the 

stairs below the tot lot. They will be working with one of our student services teachers. 

 

 

 


